Hello 3rd grade! | just know all of you have been missing our morning work &. You can always come
up with your own problems and teach an older or younger person what we do first thing each day! |
miss seeing each and every one of you and your happy faces. | have come up with some places you may
find online and offline resources as well so you can keep up those skills you will need for 4th grade. We
have learned a lot this year and you're still going to be well-prepared! Here are some suggestions:
>Grab an interesting book at home and partner read to someone. Practice your pacing and fluency. If
you run across a word you don't know, keep a piece of paper and write it down. You can build
vocabulary by looking up words in a dictionary or...ask someone if they know the meaning. Keep a
journal of the new words you've learned.

<Keep writing in your Journal if you have extra paper at home. This is going to be an interesting period
of time in your lives and keeping a daily journal is writing your own history.

<Work on your multiplication 0-12. Make flash cards and test yourself.

<Play board games that use play money.

< Help cook with an adult. Measure to use your Math skills.

< PBSLearningMedia.com has lessons and videos and quiz makers for Vocabulary.
< Bookflix.com and TruFlix.com. Contact me by email for login information.

< CNN10.com will have the current events we have been watching in class. Put in the date and see
what's happening in the world.

< SpellingTraining.com is a free site to keep up your skills.

< TEACHERMAMA.com lessons for remote learning.

< SchoolhouseRock can be found on You Tube.

Remember we were hosting Stations of the Cross on April 3. We had been talking a lot about Jesus
suffering and paying close attention to each station as we take that walk with him. Look for the movie

The Ten Commandments on TV closer to Easter. We would be watching this together in class. The story
of Moses, and a really great story that you will really enjoy!

Miss you all! Keep up the good work even though we are separated for now.
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